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DREAM HOME: GO LIVE LAUNCH 

We were “Boxed in” today with the Dream 
Home Committee leaving a large box on 
every chair. The message was—That’s what 
you have to sell ... 
So on that note our Guest (????)  Speaker 
was Mark Boman, chair of the Dream Home 
Committee. Today was the Launch. Mark 
asked the Dream Home Committee to stand 
then he introduced his special Guests. From 
Calgary Stampede Lotteries (CSL): Rick 
Kuzyck (Chair), Our Own Lynn Grant (1st 
Vice Chair), Murray Laatsch (2nd Vice 
Chair) and representing the Stampede 
Board (Bob Taylor, Director) 

Mark gave us a quick overview of CSL and 
emphasised the complexity of running lot-
teries of this size. From licensing require-
ments, marketing, contracts, coordination 
with partners right through to acquiring 
the prizes and building the Home.  The Ad-
vance Ticket Campaign is well underway 
and we saw a quick promotional video.  

If you have not bought your tickets yet then 
why don’t you go to: 

 www.calgarystampede.com/lotteries 

 and get one of the Champion Packages. 

Rick on behalf of CSL thanked Rotary for all 
the hard work put in, not only at Stampede 
but throughout the year. We have a great 
Partnership! Last Year was special and will 
be hard to duplicate but we have an excel-
lent House this year and we are looking for 
another fantastic event. 

http://www.calgarystampede.com/lotteries


 

         
 

Mark recognized member Tom Jezersek along with 
Barbara Tuyttens from Southland Transporta-
tion with a plaque in recognition for the strong sup-
port they give in providing many volunteers over the 
years. We then heard some important information to 
get going for this year.  

Wallet Cards.  They were on the table and fea-
tured information about the 2015 Home. On the 
back we had our handy ONE CALL DOES IT ALL 
number.  

 (587) 880 4675   

· Press one for rostering team  
· Press two for Dream Home Office 
· Press three for on Park Emergencies 
· Press four for on Park Lost Kids. 

If you need help with shifts, please send a note to 

shifts@rotary.org 

Shifts: Mark covered the  two shift change and 
the longer hours however with still some 1100 to be 
filled we still need 8 each to get them filled.  Some 
shorter shifts on the early mornings (Sunday, Tues-
day and Wednesday) will be held for our more sen-
ior members. 

Emails have gone out to all members today with 
their access information but this year we have not 
sent it to your volunteers. It will be up to you to 
manage this process.  Key Charities have also been 
provided with sign up information. The process to 
sign up for your shifts is now underway. 

Murray Flegel, who is pumped that Stampede is 
around the corner,  thanked Mark on behalf of the 
Club for his and the Committees efforts and asked 
that we all get going and fill our commitment.  
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President Allan opened the meeting and follow-
ing O Canada and Grace introduced the Head Ta-
ble: John Fitzsimmons, Murray Flegel, Earl Huson, 
Mark Boman, and from the Stampede Lotteries, 
Rick Kuzyck.  
 
Guests: Neil Fraser: Neil introduced Kathy 
Demorest (guest of Roselyn Jack), Darcy Chubb 
(guest of Jack Thompson), Lynn Grant introduced 
his Stampede Guests and Earl Huson introduced 
his St Mary’s High School guests.  
 
New Members Auction: President Allan 
thanked Corinne Wilkinson and all her team for a 
fun and successful New Members Auction. 
 
Nepal Earthquake: Don Taylor brought us up 
to date on the Nepal Earthquake relief. While tra-
ditionally Rotary are not involved with the first 
responders to a disaster many Rotarians are 
wondering how they can help. District Governor 
Garth Toombs has sent an email to all of the Dis-
trict asking that they consider supporting Shel-
terbox.  They are an official Project partner of Ro-
tary. A website has been created and any dona-
tions up to $25,000 will be matched. Already 
$16,000 has been donated and Don will keep us 
up to date as things develop. 
 
St. Mary’s 4 Way Test Contest: Earl Huson in-

troduced his guest from St Mary’s: Toni Mosca 

(Teacher), Natalie Matsul (Teacher) and John 

Schultz (Vice-Principal). St Mary’s reps where 

here to introduce the winners of our 4 Way 

Speech Contestants. We heard the speeches of the 

3 winners and this scribe cannot do them justice. 

So we have asked that they send us transcribes 

and when received we will publish each speech. 
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3rd Place Winner: $100 Recipient: Patricia Deguz-
man. Her speech was about Resiliency after fail-
ure and how it can promote Goodwill. 
 
2nd Place Winner: $200 Recipient: Mirabelle Har-
ris Eze Spoke to “I am a feminist and you should be 
too” You will see how she wove this topic into some-
thing we could all embrace. 
 
3rd Place Winner: 300 Recipient: Rebecca Mesay. 
She  told us about a visit to Nicaragua where she ran 
into a small village severally impacted by a Canadian 
Mining operation.  The answers to the four questions 
were thought provoking and she did an excellent job 
telling her story. 
 
Earl congratulated all and thanked the Teachers for 
their help in this project. Ms. Mosca has been a men-
tor for these students and has been involved for many 
years.  President Allen asked Vice Principal John 
Schultz to come forward and he presented the School 
with a cheque for $5959.  John thanked the club and 
mentioned our long association. He indicated that 
these funds would be used by the Teachers to en-
hance the student experience.   
 
Sergeant At Arms: John Fitzsimmons did his usual 
fine job in assessing appropriate and maybe some  
would say tough fines! 
 
50/50: Glen Godlonton won the 50/50 and donat-
ed it to St Mary’s. 
 

To close the meeting President Allen ask Re-
becca to join him in reciting the Four Way 
Test. She had no trouble even closing with  
 

“Light up Rotary in your life” 
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MAY 2015 

May 7     Better Business Bureau Presentation: Rotary House 

May 14    Gem Munro: The Amarok Society: Rotary House 

May 21    Dr. Monique Dube: Alberta Energy Regulator (AER): Rotary House 

May 28    SISSP Luncheon: Carriage House Inn 

May 29, 30, 31 ANNUAL RADIUM FELLOWSHIP WEEKEND 
 
JUNE 2015 

June 4     Dr. Elizabeth Canon: University of Calgary: Rotary House 

June 8    Mustard Seed Dinner Prep 

June 11   Charities Day: ClubHouse 

June 18    Bart Rasmussen: The Future of Golf: Rotary House 

June 23   Mustard Seed Dinner Prep 

June 25    Changing of the Guard / WCS and Large Grants Reports: Rotary House 
 
JULY 2015 

July 2     Dream Home Kickoff: Ranchman’s Cookhouse & Dancehall 

July 9    No Meeting: Dream Home Operations 

July 16    Presentation from our Exchange Student, Jimmy Cho: Rotary House 

July 23    Dr. Mintz: Underwater Photography: Rotary House 

July 30    No Meeting: SISSP Golf Tournament 
 
AUGUST 2015 

Aug 6     Wendy McDonald: Alberta Assoc. for Community Living: Rotary House 

Aug 13    Inaugural Address: Rotary House 

Aug 20    Presentation: Returning YEX Student: Daniel Padron Curiel: Rotary House 

Aug 27    TO BE ANNOUNCED 
 
SEPTEMBER 2015 

Sept 3     TO BE ANNOUNCED 

Sept 10    Brock Warner: War Child 

Sept 17    Trish Lund: Alberta Guide Dogs: Rotary House 

Sept 24    TO BE ANNOUNCED 
 
OCTOBER 2015 

Oct 1     TO BE ANNOUNCED 

 

 

 

ROTARY CLUB OF CALGARY SOUTH EVENTS CALENDAR 
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NEPAL INFORMATION FROM DON TAYLOR TO ALL MEMBERS 

TO: ALL ROTARY DISTRICT 5360 MEMBERS 

 A devastating earthquake hit the Kathmandu Valley of Nepal on April 25, 2015.  Hun-

dreds were killed and thousands injured. The survivors face cold, rainy weather, but 

can't risk returning to their damaged homes. They need shelter.  

ShelterBox already has some materials in Nepal and immediately deployed a Response 

Team.  See http://www.shelterboxcanada.org for the latest information. 

ShelterBox is the official Project Partner of Rotary International. It is the best Rotary-way to 

make a very clear and tangible difference for survivors now and in the coming weeks.  Rotary 

individuals and clubs can help ShelterBox to deliver tents and other essentials to the families 

most in need. 

A “Rotary 5360 – Nepal Earthquake” fundraising page has been created to make it easy 

to contribute and to see the great impact that clubs and Rotarians are making. 

There are several easy ways to make a donation and we'll be able to see the District 5360 con-

tribution grow on this page: 

Contribute via credit card via the link: 

https://shelterboxcanada.myetap.org/fundraiser/fundraising/team.do?participationRef=1215.0.127657050 

Telephone toll free with your credit card to 1-885-875-4661.  Ask them to add it to the Rotary 
D5360 fundraising page. 
 
Mail a Cheque to ShelterBox Canada, #2 - 159 Jane St., Toronto, ON, M6S 3Y8. Please in-
clude a bold note "Add to Rotary D5360 fundraising page" 
 
Get a Cheque to one of the Rotary ShelterBox Ambassadors. They'll be happy to answer any 
of your questions 
 
Ray Kmetiuk, 403-346-9855, kmetiuk@shaw.ca 

Dale Perret, 403-454-4700, oninten@shaw.ca 

Kent Fraser, 403-257-8906, k-fraser@shaw.ca 

Tax receipts will be issued for individual donations of $20 or more. 

http://www.shelterboxcanada.org
https://shelterboxcanada.myetap.org/fundraiser/fundraising/team.do?participationRef=1215.0.127657050
mailto:kmetiuk@shaw.ca
mailto:oninten@shaw.ca
mailto:k-fraser@shaw.ca
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CONTACT INFORMATION: Did you know that if you contact Wendy Miles Copi-
thorne she can make any changes to phone numbers, addresses or emails 
for you? You can email Wendy at: mileswendy1@gmail.com 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE: Pat Cuthbert will be looking after the Sunshine Com-
mittee until Jo Ellen is able to take it over again.  She can be reached at 403-
252-0156 or bill.cuthbert@shaw.ca please contact her if you hear of anybody 
who is not well.   

 
PARTNERS IN PRINT 

Good day Rotary Partners: 

President Linda Legare has asked me to forward the following message to 
you.  We have two active members who have put their names forward to be on 
the membership committee. We need one more active partner to be part of this 
committee. If you are interested, could you please contact Pat Deegan dee-
gan@shaw.ca (403-217-5390) or Pat Cuthbert bill.cuthbert@shaw.ca (403-252-
0156) If we have more volunteers than we can use this year we would like to 
keep your name on file, to perhaps be on the committee in the future. 

 Yours in Rotary, 

Wendy Miles Copithorne 

The Partner’s Book Club will hold their May meeting on Monday, May 
11th commencing at 10:00 a.m. at The Calgary Golf & 
Country Club, 5900 Elbow Dr. SW.  It is necessary that 
you contact Arlene by Thursday, May 7th if you do plan to 
attend.  Contact me at (403)271-2257 or 
a.flegel@shaw.ca. Thank you. 
    

mailto:mileswendy1@gmail.com
mailto:bill.cuthbert@shaw.ca
mailto:deegan@shaw.ca
mailto:deegan@shaw.ca
mailto:bill.cuthbert@shaw.ca
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ROTARY CLUB OF CALGARY SOUTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

STAY IN SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP 

PROGRAM NEEDS YOU! 

The SISSP Program is looking for 3 men-

tors for our new students being brought in 

the program this year. We already have 

found one and just need 3 more. 

Please contact Earl Huson if you can take 

on this rewarding challenge 

Summer Job Openings? 

Our returning Youth Exchange Student Valeria 
Flores is looking for a summer job (June, July, 
August) full time, 40 hours a week.  She’s cur-
rently taking Business at the U of C so she’d be 
interested in an office job that she can use to 
build some experience (receptionist, assis-
tant,  etc.).  She’d also be open to other jobs 
(that are not business related) preferably in the 
SW.  She has past experience with sales.  If 
you’re aware of any job openings, please let me 
know and I can get you in touch with Valeria.   

Thank you, 
 
Craig Stokke 



Contact Us 
Administrator:  

Kathyann Reginato  

Rotary Club of Calgary South 

L103C, 9705 Horton Road SW 

Calgary AB T2V 2X5 

(403) 244-9788 

kathyann@rotarycs.org 
Visit us on the web at: 

 http://portal.clubrunner.ca/952 
 

2014-2015 Club Officers 
President: Allan Johnson 

President-Elect: Murray Flegel 

Secretary: Ted Rowsell 

Past President: Keith Davis 

Partners President: Linda Legare 

 

2014-2015 Directors 
Don Bacon (Ways and Means) 

Geoff Hughes (International Ser-

vice) 

Neill Magee (Membership) 

Gail McDougall (Community Ser-

vice) 

Toby Oswald-Felker (Club Ser-

vice) 

Larry Stein (Club Operations) 

Craig Stokke (Youth Service) 

 

2015-2016 Incoming 

Directors 
Charlie Gouldsborough 

Glenn Potter 

Bryan Walton 

Luanne Whitmarsh 

District Conference 2015 
 

Remember to pack your running shoes 

and come to the District Conference – 

May 8,9, and 10 in Medicine Hat! 

 Join Kurt Kowalchuk (Calgary Sarcee) 

and District Governor Garth as they run 

or walk on Saturday morning at the Dis-

trict Conference. They plan to meet at 

6:00 am in the lobby of the hotel to enjoy 

the sunrise in Medicine Hat and are look-

ing forward to having as many of you as 

possible join them. 

 There is still time to register at 

www.discon5360.ca 

Your conference committee 
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